
King Sean, House von Dehn <gnosticwisdom37@gmail.com>

More OW/MHI/HFG Collusion and Conspiracy to Engage in Fraud
1 message

King Sean, House von Dehn <gnosticwisdom37@gmail.com> Thu, Jul 31, 2025 at 11:20 AM
To: "Regimbald, Mathieu" <mathieu.regimbald@ottawa.ca>, "Langlais, Geneviève" <Genevieve.Langlais@ottawa.ca>

Dear Mathieu and Geneviève,

Under no circumstance does OW have the right to reduce the shelter allowance portion of Benefits the Beneficiary is
Entitled to from OW.

If that money is NOT going to the landlord, it should be added to the Basic Needs portion the Beneficiary is Entitled to,
otherwise, it is FRAUD! 

It makes the entire Entitlement Form I sent You a document evidencing fraud! They just told the Housing Authority that
they are receiving $390 from You specifically until June 2026.

So yes, I am officially requesting an internal review and believe this should be reported to police - for the Record.

Please get back to me as soon as you can as, soon as humanly possible thank You.

Blessings,

King Sean, House von Dehn,
Hand of Stephen,
The Kingdom of Heaven Found a Sean
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